
Reception Parents Assembly 

Please note that Reception’s 

parent’s assembly on Friday 6th 

July has been re-scheduled.  It 

will now take place on Thursday 

5th July at 2.00pm 

 

Non-Uniform Day 

Friday 6th July is a non-uniform day. 

The children may wear everyday clothes for 

the price of a donation to our Summer Fair. 

Nursery, Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 

Can you bring a bottle donation please. 

Anything in a bottle 

Year3 and Year 4 

Can you bring a donation of chocolate or 

sweets please. 

Remember our Sports Day is on Friday 

13th July in the morning and our 

Summer Fair is in the afternoon 

 

15th June 2018 

 

 

 

 

This Week’s Teachers Awards 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

This Week’s Top Table 

 

 

 

Red Row First School Newsletter 
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